
August 7, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Nigel Sherwen 

“Allendale” 

44 South Drive 

Upton, Wirral, L49 6LA 

England 

 

Dear Mr. Sherwen: 

 

Thank you for your letter of July 29, 1996. 

 

I have enclosed the money you sent.  In order to obtain a copy of the film recently donated to the 

Review Board, you need to contact the National Archives at 301-713-7000 or write to: 

 

National Archives and Records Administration 

Motion Picture, Sound, and Video Branch 

8601 Adelphi Road 

College Park, MD 20740 

 

The ARRB is mandated to review and release records related to the assassination of President John F. 

Kennedy.  Once these records are reviewed and subsequently released, they are housed in one 

collection at the National Archives. 

 

The Review Board deals only with the assassination of John F. Kennedy.  I believe the California 

State Archives may have materials related to Robert F. Kennedy. 

 

Again, thank you for writing.  I hope this information is helpful to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 



Associate Director 


